PALESTINE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
1007 E. PARK AVENUE
PALESTINE, TEXAS 75801

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION

Date: April 8, 2020

To: Board of Trustees

From: David Atkeisson, Director of Business Services / CFO
Subject: Resale of Tax Foreclosed Property

In this packet, you will find information regarding a piece of tax-foreclosed property
situated immediately behind the Palestine Mall back parking lot. The City has asked that
we convey our interest to them. Anderson County has already conveyed their interest to
the City. I have examined the property and do not see any potential useful application for
the District to use the property. It is an overgrown drainage ditch / flood plain with
challenging terrain. For this reason, it is recommended that PISD convey our interest in
this property to the City.

Respectfully submitted,

S el P Goheirro
David Atkeisson
Director of Business Services/CFO



